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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed June 26, 2015

June 22 Council video recording available on City website

Summary
A video of Nanaimo City Council's June 22 meeting has been placed back on the City's website. The video was
temporarily removed Friday, June 26 in order to redact two recorded statements in accordance with Section 17
and Section 22 of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. The video, featuring the remaining
approximately 8 hours and 22 minutes of Council discussion, is once again available for public viewing.

Strategic Link: N/A

Key Points
● Members of the public wishing to watch the video of the June 22 Council meeting can now do so on the City's

website.
● The video, re-posted Friday June 26, contains two brief sections where recorded content is redacted.

Quotes
"The video recording of the June 22 Council meeting is once again available on the City's website. Two brief
sections of content have been removed in accordance with Section 17 and Section 22 of the Freedom of
Information and Protection of Privacy Act."
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View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1IiIWN8

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR150626June22CouncilVideoRecordingAvailableOnCityWebsite.html

